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REQUESTED BY AUGUST 31, 2007
 

Please mark your 2007 and 2008 calendars with these key dates for International
Committee meetings.  If there are any specific topics that you would like to discuss at the
October meeting, please forward your suggestions to Glen Guymon (202.326.5837 or
gguymon@ici.org) or Susan Olson (202.326.5813 or solson@ici.org).

October 9, 2007              International Committee meeting, 1:00–3:00 p.m. Eastern time
Washington, California, and London linked via videoconference

February 5, 2008              International Committee meeting
Washington, California, and London linked via videoconference

May 6–9, 2008              GMM week events for International Committee Members
Washington, D.C.

May 6              International Committee meeting and dinner

May 7              International Committee/EFAMA joint meeting

May 7–9              50th Annual ICI General Membership Meeting



October, 2008              International Committee meeting (exact date to be determined)
Washington, California, and London linked via videoconference

At the May 2007 International Committee meeting, we announced our plan to survey
Committee members to obtain feedback on how to maximize the value of the International
Committee and Committee meetings.  Attached is a brief survey that addresses topics such
as the length, format, and content of meetings, and requests suggestions for improving the
meetings and work of the International Committee.

We would like the survey results to reflect the responses of as many Committee members
as possible.  Please complete the attached survey (either in Microsoft Word or by hand if
you prefer) and return it to us by Friday, August 31.  The completed survey should be sent
to Ruth Tadesse by e-mail (rtadesse@ici.org) or fax (202.326.5841).

 

Glen S. Guymon
Assistant Counsel - International Affairs

Attachment
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